
Dear Rescued Transgressors, 

I was in the Teachings of the Apostles today... 
Romans 5:17 For if by the transgression of the one, death reigned through the 
one, much more those who receive the abundance of grace and of the gift of 
righteousness will reign in life through the One, Jesus Christ. 

I pray that we recognize the deadliness of sin. 
I pray that we receive the abundance of grace. 
I pray that we find life in King Jesus. 

Sunday, November 8th, we will be On-line Only at 10:30 utilizing Facebook Live.  
There is an option for "Livestream" on the "menu bar" that should show the video 
and a small circle with an "f" in it at the bottom of our homepage that should 
connect you to our CCBC facebook page (and you can click on the picture with a 
red "live."  We will miss the in-person on-campus opportunity for community 
groups and the worship service but believe it is best for us and our community at 
this time.  Thanks for your patience as we mitigate our situation this weekend. 

Yesterday, I promoted "The Price of Revival" hosted by Philippi Baptist Baptist on 
Saturday which should have been November 21st from 9:00 am until noon.  
Glenn Sheppard is a well respected and well traveled advocate for prayer and 
revival in the local church.  Sorry for any confusion. 

Especially in light of not being on campus on Sunday, I would like to remind you 
that there will be a "Royal Run" on Saturday, November 14th at and for Candies 
Creek Academy at 9:00 am. 

Please continue to pray for the Personnel Team, Stewardship Team and Music/
Worship Pastor Transition/Search Team. 

Grace and Peace, 
Pastor Stan 
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